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RE: Low Income Energy Assistance Program 
(LIEAP) Q & A Document 

 

 
Dear County Director of Social Services: 
 
Attention: Low Income Energy Assistance Program (LIEAP) and Crisis  

Intervention Program (CIP) Managers and Supervisors 
 
The Division has complied a list of questions received from counties regarding the new 
Low Income Energy Assistance Program (LIEAP) policy.  We condensed the questions 
into a Q & A document that counties may find useful as we approach the effective date of 
the new policy.   
 
As policy is subject to ongoing changes, please note that the Q & A document should not 
be used in the place of your policy manual and some questions and answers may even 
become obsolete.  Always refer to Administrative Letters and Change Notices for policy 
updates.  If you have questions, please contact Erica Jennings at (919) 334-1145. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dean Simpson, Chief 
Economic and Family Services Section 
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